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Cannon Beach City Hall Re-Opens to the Public
Monday, March 14th

"The State of Oregon'’s indoor mask mandate expires on Saturday, March 12th.

Beginning on Monday, March 14th, Cannon Beach City Hall will re-open for in-person business
and meeting attendance.

Attending meetings online via Zoom will continue to be an option.

Individuals with concerns about airborne exposures will be encouraged to continue wearing
masks.

“We will monitor the situation and will make adjustments as may become necessary,” says City
Manager Bruce St. Denis. “Hopefully, we have all learned enough about social distancing, hand
washing, etc. to keep ourselves healthy through the rest of the flu season.”

“I am very proud of everyone that worked so diligently to absolutely minimize the spread of
COVID to our co-workers,” St. Denis adds.
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